
To: President of Egypt 
H.E. Mr. Abdel Fattah al-Sisi
Office of the President
Al-Ittihadiya Palace 
Al Nadi, El-Montaza, Heliopolis 
CAIRO Governorate 4460210 
EGYPT
Copy to: 

Embassy of the Arab Republic of Egypt 

H.E. Mr. Emad Magdy Hanna Kamel

Badhuisweg 92

2587 CL Den Haag

(Plaats, datum)

Your Excellency, 
 

I am writing you concerning the case of Oqba Hashad. The 27-year-old student has been held in pretrial detention since May 2019. 
 

Egyptian authorities forcibly disappeared and tortured Oqba. For 16 months they denied him the prosthetic leg he had used since a childhood accident. Held in terrible conditions without adequate healthcare, a new bogus case against him has been opened to justify his continued detention. 
 

I urgently request you to immediately and unconditionally release Oqba Hashad, as his detention is related solely to his brother’s human rights activism.  

 

Thank you for your attention.
Yours sincerely, 

(Naam, adres)

